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TO: 			AAA Directors			Notice #: 071406-1-I-OVCS				


			EHEAP Program Staff	





FROM:			Carole Green


			Secretary





DATE:			July 13, 2006





SUBJECT:	Notice of Instruction:	Emergency Home Energy Assistance Program (EHEAP) Information


		 			              					





This Notice of Instruction provides recent updates to the Emergency Home Energy Assistance Program (EHEAP).  The attachments to this notice will further instruct the AAAs on requirements for compliance.





The “Revised EHEAP Technical Assistance - 2006” document consists of information received from the Department of Community Affairs (DCA) and technical assistance questions identified during monitoring.  It also clarifies issues raised during the recent EHEAP training held in Tallahassee.  





The most important change, effective immediately, is regarding how often an applicant can receive benefits.  Each year an applicant is eligible for one summer crisis benefit during the period from April 1 to September 30, and one winter crisis benefit between October 1 to March 31.  An applicant’s eligibility for crisis benefits is not related to the agency's agreement periods.  Please refer to #6 in the “Revised EHEAP Technical Assistance – 2006” document for additional information.  This change in policy will be incorporated into the 2006 – 2007 EHEAP agreement when the additional funding is added, which we anticipate will be in July.


 


Regarding the revised EHEAP Application, instructions are added for your use.  Minor formatting changes were made to the application.  Questions regarding the Weatherization Assistance Program were added to assist with contract compliance.





Please review these documents and become familiar with the content.  Should you require additional information, please contact Connie Hall at 850-414-2057 or SC 994-2057.





Attachments











